
   
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The 15th – 23rd of August is National Science week: ‘Making waves – the science of light.’ We 

will be celebrating National Science week at The Patch with a range of activities and events.  

To support our science activities we would love you to collect items at home and send them 

along to your child’s class.  

 

We require:   

 Thich denim 

 Cellophane  

 Tissue paper 

 Glad wrap 

 Leather 

 Polar Fleece 

 Foil 

 Bubble wrap 

 Sheer organza 

 Faux fur 

 Plastic cups 

 Ice trays 

 Ice cream containers 

 

Additional science resources that we are always on the lookout for! 

 yoghurt containers 

 ice-cream containers 

 plastic bottle lids 

 500ml water bottles  

 1.25lt plastic soft drink bottles  

 tin cans 

 metal patty pans (eg. mince pie containers) 

 Styrofoam balls 

 Balloons  

 postage tubes  

 bubble wrap 



 unwanted metal bolts and screws  

 electrical wire (especially copper wire)  

 Balls of different sizes - eg. rubber bouncy balls 

 marbles (of different sizes) 

 tennis balls  

 cardboard rolls from paper towel and glad wrap (no toilet rolls) 

 shoe boxes 

 margarine containers  

 small white buckets with lids 

 

Any other donations of science based educational items would be greatly appreciated! Can 

you please ensure that all jars and containers are washed and clean.  

Please Note: WE CANNOT ACCEPT ANY CONTAINERS THAT HAVE CONTAINED ANY 

NUTS OR NUT PRODUCTS. 

 

Thank you for your previous donations; without them we would be unable to run these 

amazing, hands on science lessons! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Megan Inglese and Tania Blandthorn 

Science Coordinators 

 


